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Dear Ir. Smith:

Thank you very mueh for your explicit letter. I can't tsll you how
grateful I am. T has been denying everything, I have made a trip to Japen
without to0o much suceess in convineing his esuperior, T has moved out and
our old members have stopped attending, and I was beginning to feel pretty
ungertain.

I sent your letter off immedistely to his and my teacher, Nakagawa
Soen ROshi, Ryfitakuji, Mishima City, Shizuoke Prefecture, Japan, with
notes explaining some of the unfamiliar terms. I asked him to treat the
letter with great disoretion, explaining why most doctors wk= would never
put sueh matters down on paper. If you have any further thoughts on the
matter, I would be most grateful if you would write to him directly. [
Bl t01d us that you knew something of Zen Buddhism.

B :s till at Kaneohe, dang it,?ggtting better all the time.
They want {0 use her as a subjeot in a teaching project. We feel uncer-
tain about this, but she 1s interested, so it will probably be all to the
good. Ve have invited her to live with us when she comes out. Perhaps
she can participate in this projeet as an out patient.

I wish Uo say thank you sgain lor your letter. I think it will save
the day for us.

cincerely



